
January 4, 2017

Thanks to a thoughtful and 

productive teacher 

workday yesterday, our 

classroom has undergone 

some exciting changes and 

additions. The children had 

a chance to discuss what 

changes they noticed 

during a lengthy 

conversation at morning 

meeting, and then 

continued on to explore 

and play freely in our 

updated space. 

Felix and Sol took time to themselves exploring the back of the room.

Landon and Colin were immediately intrigued by the provocation set up on our new 

building platform, and began working together to create a “car roller”.

Colin took a moment to read by himself in our 

new quiet space.

A small jumping game started by Hank, Eden, and Wren quickly grew 

into a complex group cooperation.


